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MOLD TOWN COUNCIL 
 
Minutes of the meeting of Mold Town Council Personnel Committee held at the Town 
Hall on Wednesday 11th January 2006. 
 
PRESENT:  
 
Councillors: Ray Dodd (Mayor), Geoff Collett, Bryan Grew and Jack Laing. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: 

 
Councillors: Chris Bithell, Carolyn Cattermoul, Tony Cattermoul, Carol Heycocks, 
Stephanie Hulley, Joyce Jones, Andrea Mearns and Ken Williams. 
 
APOLOGIES: 

 
Councillor Phill Lloyd 
 
1. MINUTES 
 

Resolved:  That this be deferred to the next meeting.  
 

2. EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 

Resolved:  It was resolved that the public and press be excluded from the 
meeting to allow consideration of a report relating to a staffing matter.  
 

3. STAFFING REPORT – CLERK AND FINANCE OFFICER 

 
The Committee considered the previously circulated papers and the views of the 
Deputy Mayor on the role of the Clerk and Finance Officer. 
 

Resolved:  It was resolved that the Personnel Committee consider the Town 
Council and the residents of Mold would be best served by moving towards 
having a full time Clerk in post over the next three years.  According it is 
recommended that the Clerk’s hours be increased from the present 26 per 
week to 30 with effect from 1st April 2006, 34 on 1st April 2007 and 37 on 1st 
April 2008.  
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